
From: Monica Palkowski   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 9:30 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 

Hello,  

I'm writing this email to express my enthusiastic support for plans to FREEZE OUR 

URBAN BOUNDARY ahead of Hamilton's Planning Committee's proposal in the 

mandatory Statutory Public Meeting this Tuesday, May 17th, 2022. 

We are living in a climate crisis and it is crucial that Hamilton protects prime farmland 

and bio-diversity and supports climate-resistant, inclusive urban neighborhoods. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Best,  

Monica Palkowski 

Resident, Ward 13  
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